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Our Ref: JRH/ERW

Development Policy Manager
Development Services
Warwick District Council
Riverside House

Milverton Hill

Leamington Spa
CV32 50H

11t December 2014

Dear Sir/Madam

RE: PUBLICATION DRAFT LOCAL PLAN: FOCUSED CONSULTATION 2014

We have seen the Publication Draft Local Plan: Focused Consultation and have no specific
comments on the contents of the document.

No doubt these amendments are being proposed in the context of the Atkins Report which

concluded that the Coventry and Warwickshire Gateway is the most important strategic
employment site to deal with Coventry and Warwickshire’s needs over the Plan period.

We represent the Coventry and Warwickshire Development Partnership which is the vehicle
that will deliver the Coventry and Warwickshire Gateway scheme. We trust that,
notwithstanding these proposed changes, the Council remains committed to the Coventry

and Warwickshire Gateway project in line with its Local Plan policies.

Please consider these comments as part of the consultation process and should elaboration
or clarification be required please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours sincerely

Elanor Wright

Unit 7 Wheatcroft Business Park, Landmere Lane, Edwalton, Nottingham, NG12 4DG
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